
   
 

Striking Committee - Report to Council 
 
Title: Appointment to Committees  
 
From:  Striking Committee Members:  

Warden Peabody, Deputy Warden Charbonneau and 
Councillor Craig 

  
Date:  February 15, 2024    

 

We your Striking Committee, report as follows: 

Recommendation: 

1. That the Warden and Councillor Goetz be appointed to the Accessibility Advisory 
Committee. 

2. That Councillor Craig and Councillor Goetz be appointed to the Community Drug & 
Alcohol Strategy. 

Report Summary: 

The Striking Committee has reviewed and recommends the above noted re-appointments. 

Background: 

The Striking Committee recommends the members appointed in 2023 to the Accessibility 
Advisory Committee and Community Drug & Alcohol Strategy be re-appointed for 2024. 
 
The selection of Chair of the Bruce County Housing Corporation (BCHC) will take place at the 
Annual General Meeting in April. In preparation for the AGM, the Clerk, as Secretary to the 
Board, will be asking Board Members to indicate their interest in serving as Board Chair. 

Financial/Staffing/Legal/IT Considerations: 

There are no financial considerations to this report. 

Report Author: 

Linda White, Clerk 

Approved for Submission: 

Christine MacDonald, Chief Administrative Officer 


